
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Christmas Card 
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Have you seen our new Christmas card 
in the front yard? 
 
Thank you Brenda Newman for your 
artistic and creativeness that brought 
this year’s card to life. 
 
One side has beautiful art and ‘Joy to the 
World’, while the other side says ‘Oh 
come let us adore him’. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Monthly Insight into St. Mary’s Episcopal Church of Madison, FL 

Our church on the corner of 
North Horry & West Marion 

PO Box 611, Madison, FL 32341 

850-973-8338 

O sing to the LORD a new song; 
sing to the LORD all the earth. 

Psalm 96:1 

Good-bye 2020, Hello 2021 
By Liz King 

 
Praise the Lord, 2020 is over!  How many ‘amen’s’ can 
I get for that comment?  After the year we all had in 
2020, I beat a lot of us are looking forward to what 
new, healthy, exciting the year 2021 has in store for us. 
 
What will God do in 2021 for your life?  For your 
family?  For your friends? For our church? For our 
community? 
 
Like everyday, it’s a new year and only God know’s 
what’s in store.  A new year brings opportunity to start 
a new, God offers us a new day, new dawn, no matter 
what our past looks like.   
 
So, in this new year, why not start with talking to God, 
thanking him for all that was not lost in 2020, all that he 
will provide and guide in 2021.  It’s a great opportunity 
to start a fresh new year knowing we are forgiven, if 
you haven’t lately, ask for his forgiveness. If we all 
dedicated 2021 to God, imagine how glorious and 
amazing it would be, afterall he still wants to talk to 
you, hear from, know your dreams and know he is 

number one in your life. 

 

Luke 2:10-11 – “Don’t be afraid,” 

he said. “I bring you good news that 

will bring great JOY to all people. 

The Savior – yes, the Messiah, the 

Lord – has been born today in 

Bethlehem, the city of David! 

http://www.stmarysofmadison.org/


 

   

 
 

 

  6 Martye Curtis 
12 Melissa Hammock 
26 Beau Laurain 
 
 
10 Mission Board 
26 SHSV FREE Health clinic at St. 
Mary’s 
28  SHSV FREE Health clinic at 
Greenville UMC 

January Calendar 

Church calendar 

Fellowship Baptist Church now has a clothing 
donation center next to their food bank. 
 
Current needs include, but not limited to: 
Girls 3T, 7-8, shoes 
Young ladies – size small or 0-2 
Womens – size small and medium, , shoes size 6 
or 7 
Mens – 30x30 pants, 36x34 pants, 34x30 pants, 
shoes size 10 
 
Laundry detergent – liquid (for large families) or 
pods  
Shampoo, condition, soap 
Paper plates, napkins, cups 
Cleaning supplies 
 

Donations accepted at either St. Marys or 
Fellowship, or call church office for pick up. 

Donations needed 

Did you get pictures from 
Christmas Eve service?  
Drop them off to us, we’d 
love to add to our website 
or next newsletter. 
Email: 
liz@stmarysofmadison.org 
Text: 850-973-7968 

Christmas 

At 

St. Mary’s 


